
Peek of the Week 
Week commencing:  25th September 2023  

Our Learning 

Woodlands Badgers have been set-
tling in to their new classroom and 
timetable well. 

We have been busy learning our 
new timetable and engaging in lots 
of activities with our new friends 
and teachers. 

This term we are following a pirate 
theme, with our communication, 
sensory play and art activities 
matching this. 

This week in art we have started to 
decorate a class pirate ship, using 
PECs to help ask for paints.  

  

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Parents evening- 17th and 

18th October  

Parent workshop on Anxiety + 

Self Esteem Wednesday 11th 

October 2- 3pm  
 

 

Makaton sign:  

Star of the week 

       Mikael  

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

Good morning 


